
 

Arnold Laver free CPD accredited fire door safety days are co-hosted with BWF-
CERTIFIRE Scheme to discuss the growing concern of fire safety in UK buildings. 

 
Fire Door Safety Week runs from 24th September to 30th September 2018 and we are 

holding our next Fire Door Day at the below location: 
  

Event Date:  
26th September 2018 

  

Location:  
Holiday Inn London-Elstree M25, Junction 23, Barnet Bypass, Borehamwood, 

Hertfordshire, WD6 5PU 
  

For more information on this date and to reserve your place visit 
www.laver.co.uk/content/doorsafetyevent 

 
If you have any questions please contact us on 0843 382 1920 or email 

enquiries@laver.co.uk 

mailto:enquiries@laver.co.uk

